

November 30, 2020

Dean David Spalding 2300 Gerdin Business Building Iowa State University Ames, IA 50011

Dear David,

I am pleased to provide a letter of support for your proposed Master of Entrepreneurship degree program in the Ivy College of Business at ISU. This proposed program appears to complement your existing suite of entrepreneurship offerings in a reasonable way. The experiential aspect of the proposed program is particularly exciting. We are in the process of proposing a new Graduate Certificate in Entrepreneurship at UNI and look forward to the new opportunities this will provide for our students.

Sincerely,

Leslie K. Wilson

Seslie T. Wilson

Office of the Dean

Tel: 319-273-6240

Curris Business Building 325

Cedar Falls, IA 50614-0123

